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Wednesday 24 February 
Dear Parents and Carers of Y11 and Y13 Students 
 

Teacher-marked Assessments 
 

You will recall that we were required to postpone the mock examinations which were scheduled to 
take place in January due to the closure of school.  I write to inform you that these teacher-marked 
assessments will take place in examination conditions during the fortnight commencing Monday 15 
March.  A full timetable of assessments for this fortnight will be shared in due course. 
 
Centre Assessed Grades will once again be used this academic year to determine final outcomes.  We 
await the full detail from Ofqual about how these will be determined. However, it is very likely that 
the results of these teacher-marked assessments will be one of the pieces of evidence used to 
determine the Centre Assessed Grades for your child. It is therefore imperative that your child applies 
themselves appropriately to their learning at all times, allowing us to have a clear picture and vital 
evidence to back up where they are on their learning journey. 
 
Full information about the subject content to be tested in the teacher-marked assessments was 
shared with your child before the Christmas break, and this information will be reshared via Google 
Classroom for each subject.  However, if your child is in any doubt about what will be tested in each 
assessment, I would encourage them to seek support and guidance from their teachers via the typed 
chat function in Google Classroom. 
 
Whilst your child continues to learn from home, they should continue to work hard and follow their 
normal lesson timetable. They should now additionally be continuing to prepare for their teacher-
marked assessments using the revision materials provided by their subject teachers. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. We understand that this 
is an incredibly unsettling time and that the uncertainties also place additional pressures on your 
families. When the Government provides clarity from its examination consultations, rest assured that 
we will be in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 

D Ritchie 
 

Mrs Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
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